
Returning Student Registration  
 
2025/2026 School Year 
 
Welcome Back! We can’t wait to start this school year 
and see everyone again after the summer! 
 
We encourage all parents and guardians of returning 
students to complete registration online via their 
PowerSchool Parent portal. Forms open on August 1st. 
The instructions to complete the forms follow: 
 

1.​ Log in to Powerschool Parent 
2.​ Select “Forms” under Navigation 
3.​ Select Enrollment Forms from the form options along the top and complete all 

forms listed there. 
4.​ Always start with Form A! Double check that all information in each form is 

accurate. 
 
Your Powerschool log-in will typically be an email. If you cannot remember your 
password please use the “Reset Password” link. If you need help with your 
Powerschool username please call the school technology office for assistance at 
712-283-2571 opt 9 Ext 5900 or email Christy at cehlers@siouxcentral.org, Joe at 
jmohr@siouxcentral.org, or Rish at rbrauhn@siouxcentral.org.  
 
Fees may be paid by sending cash or check in to the school or on our online payment 
system, SchoolPay.com.Check out the school website for more important 
information about SchoolPay and to set up your SchoolPay account. If you have 
any questions please contact Dodie Wood. A reminder that all outstanding balances 
must be paid before students can receive their Chromebook for the school year. 
 
Again, we can’t wait to get back to school and see everyone! Enjoy the rest of your 
summer and we will see you at the end of August! 

https://www.siouxcentral.org/o/sioux-central/page/schoolpay

